

Dear families,

It's hard to believe that November is over and December is already here! The children have had so much fun this past month learning about spring, creepy crawlies! As we move into the month of December we are learning about Christmas and all that it entails! From Santa, Christmas and everything up until the New Year! The children doing different learning activities to supplement these topics! Such as writing a letter to Santa, and walking to the post office to deliver our letter, playing Christmas bingo and advent calendar Christmas countdown! We also have been having some fun decorating our daycare Christmas tree and patterning with Christmas lights and presents!











Some art projects you will see are wrapping paper collages jingle bell paintings and also a top secret one that won't be revealed until Christmas! Some songs you might hear your children singing are "Five Little Christmas tree!" We have been also listening and singing Christmas carols in Spanish!

This is our last newsletter for the year. As many of you area aware during the month of December, I do not write journals, only email photos of children playing, as I am too busy with the end of year activities, which include reports, journals, evaluations, organising our Christmas party, plus the fact that the children and I dedicate all our time to listen Christmas and holiday stories, get our songs ready and work hard on our parents presents for Christmas... etc





TRAFFIC Please keep in mind that during the month of December the traffic gets really bad around the Shire, please allow yourself plenty of time to pick your child as unfortunately I got personal commitments the force me to leave the premise after 4:30 pm, thanks for your understanding.

Big thank you all families for your contribution with a food platter for our big Christmas party 2016, friendly reminder the we'll start at 10:30 am sharp as we got our Christmas song concert run by Spanish lesson teacher, daycare children will sing their favourite song "Alice the camel" follow by a quick Thank you to our wonderful relief educator Rhonda and Elva, Lourdes Spanish teacher and Jo our yoga teacher follow by the Christmas show and the visit of Santa at daycare. Friendly reminder that Chiquitos family daycare is alcohol free zone

Please, Please! Don't forget to check out important dates this December Month!

Important Dates in December:

- Children Christmas party on Saturday 3rd December at 10:30am to 12:30pm
- \bullet Mum's Christmas party on Saturday 10 th December from 1pm to 3pm at Cronulla RSL
- Monday 19th December movie day at Cronulla cinemas
- Ginger bread house make on Wednesday 21st December 2016
- Rhonda last day of work Friday 9th December 2016

.Last day of care Friday 23rd December 2016

. Daycare resume on Monday 16th December 2017

THANK YOU to all of you the parents for your trust, help, support and let us jump on million adventures with one only interest "OUR CHILDREN" we had done so many excursions, visit and projects. I feel absolutely bless to have each of you in my daycare. THANK YOU for always recommend my daycare and speak so high of me, I feel absolutely honour and lucky of my families.

Wishing you and lovely Christmas, a good deserve brake and safe new year

Merry Christmas and Happy new 2017

If you'd like to get more information or visit the premises, you only need to contact us on $04\ 0087-4212$ to arrange suitable time and date for you and for the service.

You can join our waiting list, only need to send your request to chiquitos.fdc@gmail.com and we will be happy to send our personal waiting list, looking forward to hear from you.

Please follow us on Face Book "Chiquitos Family Day Care" and give a "like" if you find our page interesting

Happy Holidays,

Magda, Rhonda and Elva